
MACON WATER AUTHORITY 
ADVERTISEMENT FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 
INSTALLATION SERVICES FOR AMI-ENABLED LARGE WATER 
METERS  
 

The Macon Water Authority is soliciting Statements of Qualifications from firms 
interested in providing installation services for the Large Meter and Advanced 
Metering Infrastructure (AMI) Device Installation Project in Macon, Georgia. This 
Request for Proposal (RFP) seeks to identify potential providers of the above-mentioned 
services. Some Firms that respond to the RFP, who are determined by the Owner to be 
especially qualified, may be shortlisted and may be invited to an interview for these 
services. 

Scope of Services 

The Project consists of labor services to install approximately 2,200 water meters within 
the Owner’s service area. The Owner is purchasing the AMI system hardware through a 
separate agreement with Neptune Technology Group.  

The preliminary engineer’s budgetary estimate for the project is $3,500,000.00, 
excluding Optional Bid Items listed in the pricing tables of the RFP. 

RFQ documents may be obtained by contacting: 
Macon Water Authority 

Gene Inman, Project Manager 
ginman@maconwater.org 

 
Copies may also be found on the Macon Water Authority website, 
www.maconwater.org/mwa-project-bid-documents. 

The owner reserves the right to reject any or all RFPs, and to waive technicalities, and 
informalities. 
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